
 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

     

 
 

 
  

  
    

 
 

  
     

    
 

 
    

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern: 

It is with deep respect and admiration that I write this letter of recommendation on behalf of an 
important organization, Goodwill San Francisco Bay. Founded in 1916, Goodwill San Francisco Bay is a 
long-standing nonprofit dedicated to helping individuals build better lives through job training, 
employment opportunities, and supportive services. 

Goodwill San Francisco Bay offers a range of programs designed to assist individuals facing barriers to 
employment in finding meaningful work and developing valuable skills. Its network of retail stores and 
donation centers not only funds these programs but also provides real-world training and employment 
in supportive environments. 

What truly sets Goodwill San Francisco Bay apart is the people behind it. Their deep commitment is 
evident in everything they do—from getting to know program participants and building strong 
relationships with employers to collaborating with local organizations to ensure long-term success for 
those they serve. 

Goodwill San Francisco Bay remains a trusted and vital part of the community. Its positive impact can be 
seen both in the lives it transforms and in the strength it brings to the local economy. I am pleased to 
offer my full and sincere recommendation. 

With appreciation, 

Adam Baker 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

527 Nagle Road, Erie, Pennsylvania 16511 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/abaker 
Main  814-520-6474 Email  adam.baker@schooleymitchell.com 
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